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Addendum # 03 – The following clarifications are provided and must be added/considered when completing 
your submittal: Acknowledgement of receipt of this ADDENDUM is required in the proposal’s cover letter of 
introduction.  Please clearly note the addendum date and number. 

The due date for the response to the RFQ has been changed to Friday, December 19, 
2014 at 2:00 PM.   
 
Clarification:  
 

1. Clarification to Addendum No. 2, question 16.  Added to answer: the RFP will address the 
process to change an Engineer of Record and the qualifications required for consideration for 
approval. 

 
2. Special testing and material testing will be contracted directly with the District. 

 
3. Clarification to Addendum No. 2, question 5.   

 
Answer:  The construction value of the Autotechnology Building is $12M.  Submitted 
projects should be a minimum of $10M. 

 
4. The following questions were submitted and inadvertently not responded to in Addendum No. 2. 

 
a. In section 7, Financial Information, do you require this information to be provided from 

the Architect? 
Answer: No, financial information is to be provided by the contractor only. 

b. In Section 8, Insurance, do you require this information to be provided from the 
Architect? 
Answer:  No, Insurance information is to be provided by the contractor only. 

c. In Section 9, do you rquire Exhibits 1, 2, 3, 4, and 5 from the Architect? 
Answer:  No, these Exhibits are to for the contractor. 
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